
 

 

        

    

                                                                                            

Panther Notes from Title 1 

October 10, 2019 

 

Shout out to our Parents… 

Thanks to all of your incredible input through surveys, event exit slips and more, we 

have a new School-Parent-Student Compact!  Please read it over with your child and 

return it to school as soon as you can. You can always refer back to this document by 

going to www.palmbayacademy.org. 

You will also find in your students backpack our new 2019-20 Parental and Family 

Engagement Plan (PFEP) Summary brochure.  Take a look at it, and be sure to go 

online to www.palmbayacademy.org to find the full PFEP – it’s full of a lot of great 

information! 

Last year’s FSA scores were given out during Orientation (July 23).  If you have not 

had the opportunity to pick up last year’s FSA scores, they are in the office – just ask 

Ms. Linda for a copy.  If you would like to discuss the scores with your teacher please 

make an appointment for a conference (we do not allow conferences during morning 

drop off or dismissal  times).   

Remember that translation assistance is always available! 

¡Recuerda que la asistencia de traducción siempre está disponible! 

Sonje ke asistans tradiksyon an toujou disponib! 

 

 


